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Australia's Voluntary Contribution to the Special Requirements Fund

Dear All,

The Secretariat is pleased to announce that Australia has made a commitment to provide
a voluntary contribution to the Special Requirements Fund (SRF). Australia will provide
USD100,000 for 2019, 2020 and 2021 for a total of USD300,000. With these additional
funds, the SRF currently stands at USD307,885. I express the Commission's collective
gratitude and appreciation to Australia for its contribution and I would encourage other
Members'and non-Members to consider providing contributions to the SRF.

Proposals or questions regarding the use of the SRF can be sent to the Finance and
Administration Manager, Aaron Nighswander (Aaron.Niehswander@,wcpfc.int).

Yours sincerely

itala Teo, OBE
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

P. O. Box 2356, Kolonia, Pohnpei 96941,
Federated States of Micronesia.
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